03-04-2020 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #8: Receive the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 2019 Annual
Development Plan Report on Transportation and 2019 Biennial Transportation
Impact Analysis Update

Council Question:
What are the planned parking facilities referred to on p. 55 of the packet that will result in
degradation of levels of service at the intersection of S. Columbia Street at Cameron Ave?

Staff Response:

The parking facility referenced in the Annual Development Plan Report on Transportation is the
unbuilt Cameron/Swain parking deck. UNC is not currently in discussion on moving forward with
that project. Note that the report is projecting the overall impact to that intersection by the deck
to be minor.



